
Herefordshire Council has saved almost £70 million over
the past seven years. We must deliver further savings in
order to balance our budget between now and 2019/20.

We want residents and businesses to have their say as to how we can continue to
provide value for money in our service delivery. We welcome feedback from the
public to help inform our budget setting. 

The consultation is open until Saturday 30 September 2017. Please take a few
minutes to complete the online survey at
www.herefordshire.gov.uk/budgetconsultation

Questions, ideas and comments can be emailed to
haveyoursay@herefordshire.gov.uk, shared on Facebook and Twitter at
#hfdsbudget or by contacting your local councillor or parish council. 
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